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Dear Minister, 

Committee for Education Final Response on the Department of Education, Draft 

Budget 2011 – 2015 

Further to your letter of 15 December 2010, 11 and 14 January 2011 seeking the Committee’s 
views on your Draft Budget 2011-15, I attach the final response from the Committee for 
Education on its scrutiny of the Draft Budget 2011- 15: Department of Education Draft 
Allocations and Savings Proposals published on 13 January 2011, which was submitted to the 

Committee for Finance and Personnel today. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Mervyn Storey MLA 

Chairperson, Committee for Education 

 


